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What have we been doing? 
 

Phonics 
We have been looking at the alternative spellings for the sound ‘s’.  When do we 
use ce? 

English 
We have carried out a recap on our Grammar knowledge and started to look at 
our new text – Izzy Gizmo by Pip Jones and Sara Ogilvie. 

Maths Arithmetic and Reasoning assessments to see how much we can remember. 

RE 
We have started our new unit; Christianity and Why do Christians trust and 
follow Jesus? 

Science 
We have started looking at Habitats and how they support the living things 
within them. 

Computing We have started to look at using Microsoft Word. 

DT 
We have started a unit where we are looking at, and will be making a Ferris 
Wheel.  If you eat Petit Filous (or similar sized) yogurts please save the pot and 
send in, we need them for the pods on our Ferris Wheels. 

Topic 
Our new topic is;- Our Shrinking World, where we will look at inventions that 
have changed the world.  This week we look at Benjamin Franklin and how he 
discovered electricity. 

 

Your homework this week; 

Daily reading, Maths Targets, Times Tables, Spellings. 

It is lovely to see all the children back at school, refreshed and ready to learn.  I am really pleased 

to be back and on full form raring to teach, thank you so much for the good wishes and enquiries.  

Thank you to Miss Murphy and Mrs Grosvenor for covering me last term.  My time out and 

recovery was made so much easier by knowing the children were in very safe hands. 

I know the children are going to really enjoy this term as it is based around inventions and 

inventing.  We have had a great first week and the children are working hard. 

Just a reminder;- Show and Tell is on Friday and has to be connected to what we are learning or a 

special achievement. 

Date for your diary;-  Thursday 23rd May 2024, trip to Bradfield Woods., info to follow. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Please feel free to contact me by email on; emma.chittock@moulton.suffolk.sch.uk if you have any 

questions or concerns.  I will endeavour to get back to you as soon as I can. 

Emma Chittock 
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